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RACE, RAISE, AND RALLY
April is right around the corner and it’s time to kick off Child
Abuse Awareness and Prevention month. Join us as we race to
the finish line, raise awareness, and rally for those who suffer
in silence.

We will be holding our annual Cherishing
Children Rally to share about the work our
organization does, the commitment our
community makes to helping those
experiencing trauma and taking time to honor
those lives lost to abuse and neglect.

April 1st - Gentry Park at Noon
April 5th - Citizens Park at Noon

This 90’s themed, family-friendly, and free
public event is being held in partnership with
the City of Rogers for the second year in a
row.
This event will feature a 100-yard Hero Dash
for the kids, 1-mile Fun Run, and 5K with local
vendors, food trucks, and activities for all ages.

April 26th - Railyard Park,
Downtown Rogers

Laura Rush, Senior
Vice President of
Merchandising -

Walmart US

Race registration required. 
$30 per person. Includes shirt, medal, and goody bag.

Get Your Blue On
with CFAC Gear
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PINWHEEL CAMPAIGN
The CFAC Pinwheel Campaign is a tribute held throughout
the month of April in honor of Child Abuse Awareness and
Prevention Month. It revolves around the national symbol of
the pinwheel, embodying the spirit of playfulness, joy, and
childhood. In the face of abuse, these innocent lives are
robbed of the opportunity for a carefree childhood.

The CFAC’s Pinwheel Campaign is a powerful statement of
solidarity to restore lives impacted by trauma. By sponsoring
and placing pinwheels outside your homes or businesses,
you are contributing to the empowerment of individuals and
families on their path to breaking the cycles of abuse.
Together, we can build resilient families.

"Every child deserves a
champion—an adult

who will never give up
on them, who

understands the power
of connection, and
insists that they

become the best that
they can possibly be."

RITA P IERSON

If you’re interested in becoming a pinwheel sponsor, email Annsley
Stewart - annsley@cfacbentonco.com

VOLUNTEER WITH US
Help us throughout the month of April
from placing pinwheels to event set up!

Scan here to sign up!


